
NOTICE OF THE POTENTIAL SALE OF THE 
FORMER RFA DILIGENCE FOR RECYCLING ONLY



SALE OF THE 
FORMER RFA DILIGENCE FOR RECYCLING ONLY

The Defence Equipment Sales Authority (DESA) are inviting expressions of interest for the sale of 
the Former RFA Diligence (ex Stena Inspector).

The vessel is moored at HM Naval Base Portsmouth and will be sold from there. More information 
can be found within the Sale Summary

Expressions of interest will only be accepted from Companies that have appropriate facilities 
within UK or, are included within the current European List of ship recycling facilities. (Link 
included for ease 
https://ec.europa.eu/info/sites/info/files/brexit_files/info_site/ship_recycling_en.pdf)

All parties interested in purchasing the vessel for Recycling will need to complete and submit the 
Compliance Declaration to the following: DESLD-DESA-Commercial@mod.gov.uk and DESLD-

DESANavy@mod.gov.uk no later than 5pm (GMT) Monday 9 November 2020.

It is hoped that viewings will take place late January/ early February 2021 but please do not book 
any travel until you have received the Invitation to Tender (ITT).

UK Covid-19 restrictions/procedures at the time will apply

Note: The issue of this notice is not a commitment by the Secretary of State for Defence 
“The Authority” to commit to a sale as a result of this notice and this process may be 
discontinued at any time should a Government to Government (G2G) sale option be 
forthcoming.

https://ec.europa.eu/info/sites/info/files/brexit_files/info_site/ship_recycling_en.pdf
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fassets.publishing.service.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fuploads%2Fsystem%2Fuploads%2Fattachment_data%2Ffile%2F919568%2FDilligence_Declaration_of_Compliance_2020__accessible_.pdf&data=02%7C01%7CSamantha.Merrett102%40mod.gov.uk%7Cb5c85c5715a040e816e108d85fb8d9b6%7Cbe7760ed5953484bae95d0a16dfa09e5%7C0%7C0%7C637364594809106357&sdata=SvTz7ufh2%2FL9k%2BNCCjNUGQPN7TjynuHgT%2B5lGztsTy0%3D&reserved=0
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